Immunization Information for the Class of 2027

The Georgia Department of Public Health requires all Students who are 16 years old to receive
their second MCV4 vaccination. Under the Georgia Department of Public Health, Immunization
certificates marked with an expiration date must be replaced no later than 30 days after a
student’s 16th birthday. A student can receive their second dose of the MCV4 vaccination on or
after their 16th birthday, but not before.

Please contact your Family Provider, your County Health Department, or any pharmacies in
your area to schedule your student’s second required MCV4 vaccination. Documentation of the
second MCV4 vaccination must be printed out on a Georgia Immunization Certificate form 3231
and sent to the School Clinic.



